
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE  

Over the past 8 weeks our parents have been sharing all the hard work taking place at home.  These have ranged from 

using the online resources on the academy’s website to life skills lessons. In this newsletter we would like to share some 

of the good work that is taking place with you. PLEASE CONTINUE SENDING IN YOUR PHOTOS! 

  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all of you! 

Tassomai Science Stars 

Y7 
Will Mobley 

 
Y8 

Bethany Jenkins 
 

Y9 
Sam Holmes 

 
Y10 

Skye Clarke 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO TRY SOMETHING DIFFERENT? 

From 1st July 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a virtual code breaking challenge. This challenge will allow you to combine your code breaking skills and 

enjoy some exercise at the same time.  You have to try and cover 50 miles and crack codes at the same time.  

There are 3 different levels and you have one month to complete the challenge. If you are interested in taking 

part contact Miss Thomas at school and we will arrange paying the cost of the £10 entry fee.   

https://operationbletchley.soldierscharity.org/ 

 

https://operationbletchley.soldierscharity.org/


 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

              

              

              

              

     

  

Facebook and Twitter  

Please feel free to follow all the amazing work that is happening on the following social media sites: 

         @birleyacademy 

                @birleyhead 

       The Official Birley Academy Group  

Please remember if you would like to join the Facebook group you will need to provide the name and    

school year of your child/children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  

Safeguarding 

Please remember we are here for you if you need us. 

If you have a safeguarding issue which you believe to be urgent you can contact the Sheffield safeguarding hub on 0114 

273 4855. If it is an emergency, you can also call 999.   

 

 

Emotional Wellbeing  

At this time, it is important to remember to be kind to ourselves and take care of our emotional well-being.  There are 

a number of resources on the school website.  These can be found under the school closure tab.   

Please find some useful links to websites that also support wellbeing:  

https://www.childline.org.uk/toolbox/calm-zone/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters 

https://www.kooth.com/ 

Staying Safe Online 

As online learning continues during the school closure we want to keep you updated with different ways to help keep 

children safe online.  This week we bring you the latest from the National Online Safety website about “What parents need to 

know about the PS4” and “What parents need to know about Netflix”. Please find the information sheets attached to this email.  
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